Correction of Record

Each semester, students receive notification at least twice to verify their course registrations. The first notice appears
immediately following final registration, and the second occurs at the end of the 10th week of classes. Both notices
provide a link to the appropriate Web page that lists all of the courses, which will appear on the student’s grade
report, and permanent record; that is, those courses for which the student is currently registered.

Credit cannot be granted for courses in which a student has not been officially registered. It is the student’s
responsibility to check the registration information reports carefully and consult the Registrar's Office concerning
procedures for correction of errors and omissions. It is the Board of Review's policy not to approve requests for
registration in any course after the close of the semester in which registration was required.
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